77 Arthur Circle,
Forrest, A.C.T. 2603,
16th November, 1975.

Mr Richard Sands,
British High Commission,
CANBERRA, A.C.T.

Dear Mr Sands,

I should be grateful if the enclosed envelopes could
be forwarded to Roy Price in London and P.D. Macdonald in
Suva respectively.

The envelope to Price contains my reply to his letter
T&M71/948/NDI/RKP of the 30th October to me, while the one
addressed to Macdonald is merely a copy. A further copy is
attached for your ouwn files.

It is conceivable that one day we may meet over the
Banaban business, with which you are no doubt familiar,

Yours sincerely,

H.E. ﬁaUdE-




